
    

WHY ARE WE FELLING 
THESE TREES?

Trees in this forest have been 
affected by a disease caused 
by a fungus like pathogen 
called Phytophthora ramorum 
(P. ramorum). The main species 
affected is Japanese larch but 
also other species. The disease 
has the potential to affect a 
wide range of woody plants and 
ornamental trees. To prevent 
the spread of P. ramorum, 
Coillte will be felling an area 
8 hectares in size.

You can help by doing 
the following:

• 	Stay on the approved walking 	
routes marked, including the 
diversions where indicated.

• 	Ensure that you remove soil 
or leaf litter on your boots 
after your visit.

• 	Wash your boots/shoes and 
other items in contact with 
the ground before visiting 
other areas.

• 	Do not remove dead wood, 
bark or any plant material 
from the forest.

• 	Please keep dogs on leads.

For further information visit: 
www.agriculture.gov.ie
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